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Cookie visit and Colouring Club at Princess Christian Care Home

Cookie cuddles

Our lovely Princess Christian Care Home residents were very happy to receive a visit from Cookie our cute little Guinea pig

recently.

He is a firm favourite with our residents and team members too, as he makes us all smile and loves a cuddle. He is particularly well

known for hiding under the blankets!

It really is a pleasure to see how our pets bring so much joy to our Home.

Colouring Club

We recently held a Residents' Meeting at Princess Christian and asked if there were any specific activities individuals would like to
do.

Bruce asked to have a Colouring Club in a quiet area and we were more than happy to oblige! We held our second club on

Wednesday 25 October when our ladies and gents enjoyed colouring scenery pictures, as well as Halloween-themed sheets.

Such a relaxing pastime and we are looking forward to displaying the finished work around our Home.
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